Public Notice

The City of Jonesboro will make improvements to its water distribution system. The
project includes the rehabilitation of the City’s existing 261,000-gallon standpipe. The
rehabilitation of this water tank will allow continued safe and efficient water services for the City’s
population. The total estimated cost for the project is $515,576.04. Of this amount, $257,788.02
will be in grants and the remaining funding of $257,788.02 is to be financed over a period of 20
years at an interest rate of 0.93% and will be provided by the Illinois Environmental Protection
Agency’s Public Water Supply Loan Program. Project Documents are available for inspection by
the public at the Jonesboro City Hall.



